
                                                                     

                              

 
 
November 24, 2009 
 

 
 
 
 

STATEMENT FROM COMMISSIONER NICK FISH  
REGARDING PORTLAND POLICE 

 
 
I have full confidence in the leadership of Commissioner Dan Saltzman and Chief 
Rosie Sizer.   
 
I have the highest regard for the men and women who maintain public safety in our 
community and have seen firsthand the compassion and commitment they bring to 
their work including during last year’s winter emergency.   
 
I will continue to work to maintain respectful dialogue among all parties. 
 

 

 

 


